
 4th April 2025 

 

Vision Screening in Lancashire 

Vision screening is an integral part of the universal       

delivery of the national Healthy Child Programme.  

Every child in the Reception class will receive an invitation 

to have their vision tested in school. 

A detailed letter will be sent home with your child closer to 

the screening date.  

 

 

Vision Screening in Lancashire 

Vision screening will be taking place for the reception 

class children on 

6th May 

An Opt-out consent form will be sent home with your child 

closer to the screening date. If you do not receive one and 

wish to Opt-out, please contact the school.  

Dear parents, 

As we come to the end of a fabulous term, myself and the staff would like to say a 

huge thank you for your continued support and generosity. 

It has been a very busy term, with the opening of our new garden, trips to the         

library, Burnley Courts, Let’s Go Sing at Winter Gardens Balckpool, Legoland and 

Skipton Castle. The children have been beautifully behaved and always represent 

our school well. We are very proud of them! 

As always, you have all been incredibly generous, helping us to raise £1000 for Mrs 

Dowell’s sister, £370 for books and £377 for HNCO and much needed donations for 

the food bank. We are very grateful for all your support. 

I wish you all a very happy, restful holiday and I look forward to another exciting 

term after Easter. 

Kind Regards, 

Sharon Taylor  

Headteacher  

Goodbye!! 

This week we said goodbye to Mrs Diane Schofield as she retires. Mrs Schofield has 
worked at Bradley Primary for 28 years, first in the office and then as a TA,         

supporting over a thousand children across all year groups. She has also played a 
huge part in our choir, accompanying them to performances and giving up her time 
for choir practice. We all wish Mrs Schofield a very long and happy retirement and 

hopefully she will call in from time to time to see us. 

Parents meetings:  

Parents meetings are now available to book via Scopay. Please log in and book your      

appointment time. Thank you  

We will return to school after t he holidays on Tuesday 22nd April at 8:45am.                 

Have a lovely break. 



Events in the Holidays:  


